
 
Public Notice – Negative Preference Points:  
 
The Corpus Christi Housing Authority & Affiliates (CCHAA), Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCVP) is 
making a change to its Administrative Plan to reflect a change in preference points that are given to an 
applicant family. The additional preference policy will be placed in Chapter 4, Section III, Subsection C.  
 
The public is invited to review this policy addition to the Administrative Plan and make written 
comments from July 31st, 2023 at 8:00 AM until August 11th, 2023 at 5:00 PM.  Copies of the change to 
the Administration Plan can be viewed in the lobby at 3701 Ayers, Corpus Christi, TX 78415 or at 
www.hacc.org. Written comments will be received at Main Office or email to anton.shaw@hacc.org.  
 
The CCHAA Board of Commissioners will vote on the adoption of this addition to the Administration 
Plan on August 23, 2023, at the open regular Board meeting starting at 12:30 PM. The change in policy 
is as follows: 
 
“NEGATIVE PREFERENCE – (35 Points) 
This preference will be applied to an applicant family that is reapplying to an open wait list after their 
previous term has expired due to them refusing a housing unit(s) that was available and presented to 
them from the Authority. The family will be placed on the wait list according to the cumulative 
preference points. 
The negative preference will be added to the applicant family’s list of preferences upon reapplication 
to a wait list if that family applies to the wait list within twelve months of the expiration date of their 
voucher. The negative preference will remain active until the family is called for a voucher.” 
 


